## Dear Parents / Carers

Please note your child will be coming home with their PE Kits today. From next week, we are asking that all children in Years 1 and 2 come into school wearing their PE Kit every Tuesday and Wednesday. These days will change after half term at which point they will not be on consecutive days, however, for the next 5 weeks, if needed, on the second day a different round neck t-shirt can be worn.

Not only will this save time during the school day with children having to get changed twice, it will hopefully also save on lost property. As a reminder, a PE Kit consists of red shorts, plain white round necked t-shirt, plimsolls or trainers (tracksuit bottom and school jumper or red hoody for colder weather). Children shouldn't wear jewellery into school, but if they do this needs to be removed for PE (including earrings) and long hair should always be tied up in school.

Many thanks for your co-operation with this change.

Sian Hosmer, Headteacher